Londonderry Recreation Commission

Monday November 9, 2009

Minutes

READ FILE

Present

Bill Manning, Ron Campo, Gary Fisher, Art Psaledas

Peter Curro

1. Minutes of October 12, 2009 accepted

2. Upcoming registrations discussed: LAFA Jan. 16, 23, 27

3. Next budget – Budget will be flat with no increases

- 4. Londonderry Blue Lions and the Londonderry Wildcats have meshed into one group.
- 5. Proposed renaming of Nelson Road. The Town may propose to rename the part of Nelson Road that runs south off of Sargent. The southerly section would become an extension of Sargent Road. Suggestion made to ask for a street address for the newest LAFA club house which would make it easier for people using GPS systems to locate the area.

Meeting adjourned 8:05 PM

OTHER BUSINESS